
DATE: June 6 ,  2001 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Competitive Services (Isler) pk 
RE: 

Division of Records and Reporting (Bay6) , 

Docket No. 010545-TC - Cancellation by Florida Public Service Commission of 
Pay Telephone Certificate No. 5978 issued to GCB Communications, Inc. for 
violation of Rule 25-4.01 4 1, F. A. C., Regulatory Assessment Fees; 
Telecommunications Companies. 

On June 5,200 1, I received a letter fiom Mr. David Riggle, Comptroller of GCB, which 
advised that the company would no longer be providing pay telephone service and that it would 
not pay the 2000 RAF. I checked Case Management and it does not appear that the Division of 
Records and Reporting was provided a copy. Please document this correspondence to Docket 
No. 010545-TC. Let me know if you have any questions. 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Legal Services (K. Peiia) 

/ . :; 



May 24,2001 

Ms. Paula J. Isler 
State of Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
TafIahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket No. 010545-TC 

Dear Ms. Mer: 
Delivered by fax: (850) 41 3-6503 

I received your letter dated May 24,2001 in regards to Docket No. 010545-TC. This 
letter is being sent to give notice that GCB Communications, Inc. will no longer be providing pay 
telephone service in the State of Florida. Therefore, we will not be sending in the Regulatory 
Assessment Fee for the year of 2000. We feel that excessive regulatory filings of an unregulated 
business is a barrier to entry and is prohibited by the 96 Telecom Bill. 

Sincerely, 

7 

David Riggle 
Comptroller 

DWcr 

7 I70 W Oakland Street 
Chandler, Arizona 85226 

Office. (480) 705-7275 Fax. (480) 705-7279 


